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HALLOWEEN FESTIVITIES

Halloween will be here before we know it.  Due 

to COVID-19 concerns, the Annual Halloween 

Costume Party is still under consideration 

whether to hold this event or not.  We are also 

waiting to see what the guidelines will be 

regarding trick-or-treating this year and will be 

comparing what other neighboring subdivisions 

will be doing, as well as what Frankfort dictates,  

in regards to this.  The Landis Lakes website 

(www.landislakes.com) will be a good resource 

to keep up with these developments.

END OF POOL SEASON

The pool switched to revised hours with the 

start of the 2020-21 school year.  It now 

operates Monday - Friday, 4:00pm - 8:00pm 

and 11:00am - 8:00pm Saturday and Sunday.  

The last day the pool will be open is Labor Day, 

Monday, September 7.

POOL HOURS

REVISED

https://www.crimemapping.com/map/agency/211

CRIME CONCERNS

You may have heard that there have been 

reports of criminal activity in the neighborhood 

recently.  One home was broken into, one was 

vandalized and there was a car that was stolen.  

Other activity has been reported in neighboring 

communities as well.  That, coupled with the 

unrest that has been going on downtown and 

rumors of that spreading beyond, the LLCA 

board is asking for our residents to be more 

aware and alert to any activity that looks 

suspicious or unusual.  For those that have 

security cameras or camera doorbells, your 

footage may help with investigations that may 

ensue if more criminal activity continues.  If you 

would like to alert our community of disturbing 

occurrences, you can send a message to the 

neighborhood with the Memberment app that 

is used for pool admittance, or contact a board 

member.  There is a website that allows you to 

search for reported crimes in our area.  You can 

access this link from the homepage of 

landislakes.com or use the URL here...

You can customize the time period, as well as 

zoom into specific areas on this site.



Maintaining Your Property 

It’s important to continue 

to maintain your property 

to ensure the integrity of 

the neighborhood and 

property values of our 

homes.  During this time of quarantine and social 

distancing, now may be the time to address some 

of those projects that have been put on the back 

burner.  

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

Parking – If you have several visitors, please ask 

them to park on one side of the street.  Our streets 

are narrow and it makes it extremely difficult for 

drivers to drive through when both sides of the 

street have parked cars.

WELCOME TO THE 

NEIGHBORHOOD

We would like to 

welcome to our 

neighborhood David 

and Megan Abdol on Inspiration Way and Vincent 

and Angela Howard on Jackson Creek Court.     If 

you see any of these fine folks, please be sure to 

introduce yourself and make them feel welcomed. 

TREE TRIMMING PROJECT

if anyone is interested in helping a team of men 

from the neighborhood that will be trimming the 

trees that are starting to overhang too low to the 

street and sidewalks, please contact Mark Snyder, 

and he can get you in 

touch with those 

spearheading this 

initiative.  Mark can be 

reached at 

mark@MJLLL.com and 

502-938-5786 (or 

through Memberment).

WELCOME BRIAN GLANZ TO LLCA BOARD

While some of you may have been aware of the 

change in the LLCA Board members, we realized it 

has not yet been mentioned in any of our 

newsletters.  Brian Glanz has volunteered to take 

the place of Kyra Frederick, who has decided to 

step down after several years of service (thanks 

Kyra for all done behind the scenes to improve the 

quality of our community!).  Brian has already 

contributed greatly to overseeing improvements in 

our neighborhood including the correction and 

enhancement of our entranceway lighting and 

working with our irrigation contractor to revitalize 

the watering systems in our common areas.  He 

also has been a great sounding 

board and continues to offer 

ideas to improve the operations 

of our neighborhood.  Thanks 

Brian for your time and 

dedication to make Landis Lakes 

a better place!

While we encourage you to observe the speed 

limits always in the neighborhood, we ask you to 

be extra cautious during this time of year, as kids 

are returning to school (even though JCPS has 

opted for distance learning, there are many private 

schools that many of the children in our 

neighborhood attend that are 

meeting onsite, and therefore 

will be traveling to and from 

school now in the morning and 

afternoon).  Thanks for looking 

out for our kids!

PLEASE OBSERVE SPEED LIMITS
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